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23rd September 2019 

HOMEWORK 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After listening to feedback from many of our parents and carers, we have decided as 
a school (Years 1 to 6), that we will be sending homework out with the children on a 
weekly basis. We will alternate between Maths and English, based upon the 
children’s learning in class. 

Homework will be sent home every Wednesday, to be returned by the following 
Monday. The completion of homework is optional, and there will no sanctions for 
those children who do not complete it. For those who do, a dojo point may be 
awarded. 

Children in the Reception classes will continue to complete their Mole Missions as 
suggested each half term. 

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 
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